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FEMA MOBILE DISASTER RECOVERY CENTER  
AT MACKLE PARK 

 
(December 13, 2022) FEMA is deploying a Mobile Disaster Recovery Center to the City of Marco 
Island to assist residents whose homes or personal property were impacted by Hurricane Ian.  FEMA 
personnel will assist with registration and answer questions about disaster assistance programs.  
FEMA Individual Assistance can help with temporary lodging expenses, basic home repairs and other 
essential disaster-related needs.  The FEMA Mobile Disaster Recovery Center will be at Mackle Park 
from December 14-16th and December 18th from 9:00am – 6:00pm.   
 
The following information is necessary when you apply for FEMA assistance: 

• Address of the damaged dwelling where the damage occurred (pre-disaster address) 

• Current mailing address 

• Current telephone number 

• Insurance information 

• Total household annual income 

• Routing and account number for checking or savings account (this allows FEMA to directly 
transfer disaster assistance funds into a bank account) 

• A description of disaster-caused damage and losses 
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